
VIII. The Office of the Auditor General should be given the responsibility to monitor and report on the 
government’s compliance with this proposed Act. The Auditor General should include in his report 
details of any changes to accounting practices as well as a commentary on non-budgetary items which 
may have an impact on future financial requirements. A Parliamentary Committee should be given 
oversight responsibility for the Act.

IX. The Proposed Spending Control Act, including the changes recommended in this Report, should 
remain in effect until such time as the debt to GDP ratio has reached an acceptable level.
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